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22nd January 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In conjunction with our School Council, we would like to share with you our plans for the 
positive behaviour system this Spring Term 2019.  As a school we reward good behaviour as it 
develops an ethos of kindness and co-operation. If a child gains 10 Class Dojo’s over the week 
they will receive a golden ticket, which they collect and earn rewards. 
 
In Spring Term we are setting the target of 5 Golden Tickets and are linking our reward to 
World Book Day on Thursday 7th March 2019.  All children on World Book are invited to come 
into school in their pyjamas for the day, as part of our ‘snuggle up with a book’.  A programme 
of events will be planned for all children to promote a love of reading.  However, the School 
Council will help organise an additional breakfast treat event for all pupils who have received 5 
Golden Tickets by this date.  All pupils across the school had an opportunity to vote for a reward 
idea and the winner was pyjamas and breakfast! 
 
The School Council have decided that to make sure children have an incentive to keep collecting 
golden tickets after they have reached their 5 in Spring, there will be a year group champion 
announced on the penultimate Friday of each full term.  This champion will have collected the 
most golden tickets that term out of their year group.  They will have their photograph taken for 
our behaviour display, be allowed to come into school in their own clothes on the date agreed 
and have a special treat with Mrs Mowbray!  There will be 8 champions in each term. 
 
In addition, the children have agreed that in the summer term they will work as a whole school 
to earn a set amount of golden tickets together to earn a whole school event day, rather than 
individually as in the other two terms. 
 
Everyone within our school community has rights and responsibilities to ensure that 
Glazebury C of E Primary School is a safe place in which to learn, work and play.   We look 
forward to your continue support with this.  Any questions or concerns please come into 
school to talk to us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs K Wall (Deputy Head) 
 


